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Furlough

1 message

Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu> Fri, Apr 2, 2010 at 11:19 AM
To: employees@cnu.edu, faculty@cnu.edu

Dear Colleagues,

As you know, the Commonwealth of Virginia is saving millions of dollars by requiring state
employees to take one furlough day without pay this fiscal year. Fortunately, the General Assembly
approved language that allows institutions of higher education to achieve their savings in other ways.

I greatly appreciate your commitment to our students and all that you contribute to make CNU such a
special place. Accordingly, I am pleased to report that we will not furlough any of our employees
this year.

I hope you will have a wonderful weekend.

Paul Trible

President

Christopher Newport University
1 University Place

Newport News, VA 23606
Phone: 757-594-7001

e-mail: ptrible@cnu.edu
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